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Please join PTSA 
PTSA Membership

Be involved! Be informed! Be heard! Be your child's biggest fan!
If you have not done so, please be sure to join the PTSA for the 2019-2020 school year. 

Membership is simple and does not commit you to volunteering or require you to attend meetings, but it does help support events like the PTSA Ice Cream Social, Fall Carnival, International night, Running Club and many other school initiatives and needs, including teacher grants.

Show your support for these great programs at Margaret Mead by becoming a PTSA member today! 

If there is an event or activity you would like to see at our school, please let us know at membership@meadptsa.com 

Membership forms can be found in the main office or online at https://margaretmeadelementary.ourschoolpages.com/Packet/Join/FamilyInfoPacketPage/0 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Lunchroom volunteers for Nov/Dec sign up here:  

· Sign up here---> Green School Cafeteria Helper 
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		Congratulation to all the participants of Math Challenge#4

11 more to go.

Our Math Challenge #5 is now available here.  

Grab some friends,cfamily and work on the challenge together.
The due date for Math Challenge #4 is on Monday, December 2nd (by 3:20 pm) to the class teacher or to the school office.

We track your student's submission and at the end of the year students who complete 12 out of 15 challenges will be recognized.

Participation is counted.
Let the challenge begin!      
 
*if for some reason you could not take a printout please let us know we would help.
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		Popcorn Friday is December 6. 
Students will be able to purchase popcorn for $.50 during lunch. 

Popcorn volunteers are needed to help pop, bag and sell popcorn. New volunteers are always welcome. This is a great opportunity to meet other Mead parents. Mead Popcorn Friday - December 6 
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		Wednesday, December 4th is Picture Retake Day!  

If your child missed having his or her picture taken a few weeks ago, or if you are unhappy with your child’s picture, then don’t miss picture retake day on Wednesday, December 4th!   

If you would like a retake, please return the entire photo package to your child’s teacher by December 4th. 
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		Facebook Announcements

Go to our Mead PTSA Facebook page and remember to "like" us and to follow our posts where you will find last minute updates, reminders or photos from events.

Like us here: https://www.facebook.com/MargaretMeadPTSA/ 
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		The weekly Mustang Report will publish on Mondays throughout the school year. Submissions for the weekly Mustang Report are due Friday by 6pm and should be sent here.   

MeadPTSA.org  Mead PTSA Facebook 

Contact us!  Mead LWSD webpage
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